
Greetings S.T.A.R.S. Parents, 

Friday, June 14th: CCA has a half day. As long as your child is scheduled for Friday care, care 
will be provided until 12:30 p.m. without additional charge (sign up is still required). Regular tuition 
will be required whether your child(ren) is in attendance or not. If your child(ren) will require care 
past 12:30 p.m., there will be an additional $20 charge per child to cover extended hours of care, 
pizza & drinks. This fee will be required on top of their regular tuition amount. We will begin 
signing children up on site the week before the half day. A 24 hour cancelation notice is required— 
if a notice is not given the charges will still stand. Invoices for the half day will be sent on June 
12th. 

2019-2020 Registration is from June 1st-15th. Please see the registration flyer for additional 
details. 
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